
Ministry’s updates for Oct  
 Mongolian government does its best for the COVID-19 situation. We still didn’t 
spread the virus inside the country. Praise the Lord!  
Every work, business and University starts this Autumn. God is enabling us to reach out to 
non believer military people.  
 
Effective study seminar for 283 cadets on 21st Oct  
Cadets ministry team worked very hardly for catching the freshmen. They conducted the 
Effective study seminar for 283 cadets who study 1st year. We successfully cooperated with 
National Defense University on this seminar.  

 
  
Leadership seminar for 83 cadets on 23rd Oct  
After effective seminar we selected 80 cadets who have strong influence to fellow cadets.  
Batka team leader of Cadets ministry, Sumya team leader of Centurions taught them about 
Vision and Time management topics. Their will to study encouraged us to move forward.  

 
 
Barbeque program for 43 cadets  
Our purpose is to make friends with cadets during 2 previous seminars. In order to share our 
faith, we invited 80 cadets to attend the Barbeque program on 24th Oct.  
Beautiful nature, fun games, delicious Mongolian barbeque, excited program they were 
opening and preparing cadets’ hearts for the good news.  
31 cadets made decision to invite Jesus in their lives. Immediately we announced the next 
meetings, programs for the follow up. Praise the Lord for opening cadets’ hearts.  
We would like to ask you to pray for the follow ups. 

 



 
 
Family seminar for 18 fire workers 
National Emergency Management Agency’s 18 fire workers attended Family seminar on 28th 
September. Teaching Christian Ethic and Biblical principles is always directing people in 
truth ways. We planned to conduct Series Family seminar for Fire workers 3 times until 
Christmas. During Christmas we would like to share our faith with them. Please pray for 
them.  

 

 
 
Southern Gobi trip again 
7 military men gather consistently in Southern Gobi for the bible study since September. 
Last weekend Sumya went to Gobi last week to encourage their faith through bible study 
and fellowship time. It was encouraging and good time to know each other.  

  
  
Thank you for your prayers and support for us. God bless your family.   
 
Sumya  
Director of Mongolian Military Ministry 
Enkhsumya.e@mongoliaccc.org 


